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DATE: April 26, 2018        

TO: Solicitor Licensees 

FROM: Jodi Cloud, Special Taxes Division 

RE: 2018 Legislative Changes 

 

 

The alcoholic beverage laws were extensively revised during the 2018 Legislative Session. The 

notable revisions pursuant to HB 1070 will go into effect July 1, 2018:  

 

• You will no longer be required to obtain a SA-Solicitors license to promote or sell 

alcoholic beverages in this state.  

 

For a comprehensive review of all of the legislative changes you may view the bills at 

http://sdlegislature.gov/. 

 

Please feel free to contact our office if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Jodi Cloud 
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